## NORTHERN OZAUKEE SCHOOL DISTRICT

401 HIGHLAND DRIVE FREDONIA, WI 53021

DISTRICT OFFICE (262) 692-2489
D.O. FAX (262) 692-6257
OES FAX (262) 692-2441
OMS FAX (262) 692-2313
WIVA FAX (262) 692-3952

SUPERINTENDENT (262) 692-2489 EXT. 402 WILLIAM R. HARBRON

FINANCE DIRECTOR (262) 692-2489 Ext. 407 ROBERT W. THOM

Pupil Services Director (262) 692-2464 Ext. 411 BARBARA A. PETERKA

HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL (262) 692-2453 Ext. 419 KEVIN D. PARKER

MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL
DIR. OF CURRICULUM, ASSESSMENT & INSTR.
(262) 692-2463 EXT. 301
PAMELA L. WARNER

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL (262) 692-2401 Ext. 201 CYNTHIA C. DALLMAN

Wisconsin Virtual Academy Principal (262) 692-3988 DANIEL J. HANRAHAN

DIRECTOR OF BUILDINGS & GROUNDS (262) 692-6174 ROGER L. SINNEN May 1, 2007

Reference: Thistle Property Drainage

MasterCraft Builders, Inc. % Nancy Washburn 5008 Green Bay Road Kenosha, WI 53144

Dear Nancy:

I thank you for meeting with Roger Sinnen, Bob Thom, and me on Thursday, April 19, to review the water drainage issue related to the new construction, and the effect it is having on Kendall Thistle's property. It is my understanding from the meeting that you will be working to develop and implement an effective solution to the drainage issue. You indicated that a viable solution is needed because of MasterCraft's long-term investment in the community.

Mr. Thistle has expressed his concern and frustration to the Northern Ozaukee School District and the Village of Fredonia. It is critical that a solution be found and implemented as soon as possible in order to prevent any further damage to the Thistle property.

I request that you keep the Northern Ozaukee School District informed of progress you are making pertaining to resolution and closure of the drainage issue. Please use Roger Sinnen, Buildings and Grounds Director, and Bob Thom, Finance Director, as your direct contacts. Roger and Bob have the authority to act on behalf of the district's interest in finding a solution.

I thank you for your immediate attention to the water drainage issue, and look forward to a positive, expedient resolution.

Sincerely,

NORTHERN ØZAJKEE/SCHOOL DISTRICT

William R. Harbron, Ed.D. Superintendent

- - F

WRH:vld

cc: Kendall Thistle, property owner
Connie Conine, President, Board of Education
Robert Thom, Finance Director
Roger Sinnen, Buildings and Grounds Director

Northern Ozaukee School District does not discriminate on the basis of gender, race, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation, or disability.